
Hinderclay Newsletter September 2023 
If you have anything for the October newsletter, please email liz.channell59@gmail.com  

The Hinderclay Harvest Supper 

 

 

The Harvest Supper will be held in the Village Hall on Saturday 23rd 

September at 6.30 for 7pm. 

There will be a quiz and a raffle, but no bar, so please bring your 

own drinks and glasses! 

To reserve a seat or table, please call Kate on 01379 898562           

or Linda on 013790 898512. 

Tickets are £7.50 for adults and £3.50 for children aged 11 or under. 

St. Mary’s Church Services for September. 

 

 

10th September - Family Service - 9.30am - Mr Ken Smith. 

24th September -  HARVEST FESTIVAL SERVICE - 4.30pm - Rev Cathy Bladen and we 

welcome the Castleton Brass Band. 

 

For the week before our Harvest Festival Service, there will be a basket/box in the first 

box pew in the church, to collect any offerings - these will be collected by Rev Cathy Bladen and 

handed to our local food bank. 

Hinderclay Little Ernie August 

Winners  

1st 4 Mrs. K Calton 

2nd 209 Mrs. G. Parker 

3rd 182 Mrs. B. Garnham 

4th 152 Barbara Friend 

Congratulations to the winners! 

If you would like to be in with a 
chance to win cash prizes every 
month and support our Village Hall, 
please contact  

Linda Aves on 01379 898512 

Sept/Oct  2023 Bin Collection  
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Parish Council 

The next Parish Council meeting 

will be held and the Village Hall on 

Thursday 14th September at 7.30. 

The agenda for the meeting will be 

posted on the Village Notice Board 

by the bus shelter 

The Heritage Circle, a friendly and informal history group, 
will meet in September for a talk:  

 

THE OTTOMAN EMPIRE AND THE TREASURES OF ISTANBUL 

Given by Jenny Gibbs. 

Wednesday 27th September 7.30pm-9.00pm at Rickinghall Village 
Hall 

New members and visitors always welcome.   

Single meeting £5 for non members . 



Do you need help  
or support? 
 
These people are happy to help if they 
can! 

Karen  01379 898949 Roger  01379 890257 

Kate  01379 898562 Chris  07841 016384 

Ken  01379 898776 Liz 07900 603594 

Richard  07939 241550 Julia  07931  327004 

Village Hall Bookings 

Brownies: Tuesdays in term time 5.30—7pm Contact Clare Brinkley 01379 890 709 

Yoga: Wednesday mornings weekly 9—10.30am and Saturday morning 9.15—10.45am Contact Alyze 

07542 463363 

Coffee Morning: Thursday monthly from 10.30am Contact Len Parsall 01379 898867 

Garden Club: Wednesday evenings monthly 7.30pm Contact Val Forge 01379 898270 

Bingo: Fridays monthly 7 for 7.30 start Future dates in newsletter  

Kenninghall Morris: Thursday evenings 7.30 Contact Jackie Eaton 01379 652349 

Yoga: Monday evenings 6—7pm Contact Abigail Jackson 07557 794928 

After the recent completion of the new roof, Hinderclay Village 
Hall is looking good and ready to go for 

another few decades of use by         
residents and locals alike. For any  

Village Hall future bookings, please 
contact   

Patrick and  Linda Aves  
on 01379 898512  

Green Fingers Garden Club 

We have Andy Temple talking about Salvias on Wednesday 20th September in       

Hinderclay village hall at 7.30 p m.  There will be plants for sale and any proceeds 

from the sales will go to the British Heart Foundation. 

 

This is the evening  for membership renewal (we have a very exciting and varied       

programme for the new garden club year) and, of course, for anyone wishing to join 

us.... membership is £15 per year. 

There will be our usual Raffle, the bring and buy table and refreshments. See you there. 

Val Forge 01379 898270  

Watch this space! 

 

 

We have a very exciting  fun Music Event 
planned for October 28th in the Village 

Hall. 

We will be hosting                          
‘Daisy and The Continentals’, a fabulous 

local ‘Jug Band’.  Excellent musicians 
with an amazing array of music styles 
and great fun as well.  One of their 
main instruments is the ukulele but 

they also have some home made        
instruments. 

More details in the October           
Newsletter. 

HINDERCLAY COFFEE MORNING 

The next coffee morning will be on      
Thursday 14th September from 10.30 am in 
the Village Hall.  We do hope you will join 

us for a cup of coffee/tea and a chat.     
Everyone is welcome and we look froward 

to seeing you.   

For further information, please contact Len 
on 01379 898867 

 

 

 

Our next Bingo session will be on Friday 8th 
September at the Village Hall.   

Come and join us for a fun evening and a 
chance to win cash prizes! 

Doors open at 7pm, ‘Eyes Down’ at 7.30pm 

There will be refreshments and a raffle. 

See you there! 


